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Comments: This small lake is located in a beautiful area.  As a born and raised Montana resident I grew up in

Holland campground and lake.  My grandparents shared this lake with my parents and I now have shared it with

my children and now my child.  Seeley Swan valley is a true blessing for all.  

 

Development of this area into a resort destination would truly be a mistake.  The wildlife, flowers, trees, and

natural berries have already been trampled to nonexistent due to the abundance of people and visitors in the

area.  

 

Deer once were abundant and visited daily on our stays.  I recall catching buckets of frogs when I was a child.  I

don't think I've seen a frog in years.   We would pick thimble berries for hours in the campground.  Today I notice

a few plants.  And willows are slowly growing back in places.  

 

I ask that you preserve this beautiful. Sweet lake for my future generations to share with their young families.

This lake is a priceless ecosystem that we need to enjoy and love as Mother Nature made it.

 


